MINUTES, HENDERSON CITY COUNCIL MEETING, TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 13, 2018
Meeting called by Mayor Paul Menne at 7:00 P.M. Present were council members Jim Wartman, Kelly Braun, Robyn Geldner and Randy Tiegs.  Also present were Janet Boese, Sam Menne. Jeff Steinborn, Barb Conrad and Troy Koester
The Henderson City Council met as the canvass board to approve the November 2018 election results.  Motion Geldner, seconded Wartman to approve the results as submitted.  Motion carried.

Only 1 bid was received by the deadline for ditch/pond cleaning.  Motion Tiegs, seconded braun to accept the bid from SK Trucking for $23,450 with a closeout date of June 30, 2019.  Motion carried.
Review of correspondence from the City of Le Sueur regarding withdrawal from the Minnesota River Valley Public Utilities Commission joint powers agreement.

Berberich was instructed to correspond with the City of Le Sueur to get additional information and clarification on the resolution and contact other experts who may have insight in how to deal with any dissolution and obtain other information to continue to get the best deal for Henderson.
Mayor Menne adjourned the meeting-8:55 P.M. 
Respectfully Submitted   Lon Berberich, City Clerk.
